Open Space Committee

Meeting Minutes

August 28, 2012

In attendance: Barbara David, Anthony Irving, Parker Lord, Steven Mattson, Lucius Stark

Meeting was called to order at 7:00pm.

Topics included:

The committee discussed and agreed on the final revisions to this year's submission for the Lyme Annual Town Report.

The committee questioned the timing of the town's update to the Plan of Conservation and Development. (post-meeting update, The state has deferred the requirement for all towns from 2012 to 2015 and our ZEO has no plans to tackle this issue until that time).

The committee discussed the need for updated open space maps and Anthony Irving has since distributed a map of the protected open space in the 6 towns within the Eight Mile River Wild & Scenic Watershed.

The committee recognized the long and important contributions of Temp Brown to the committee and the open space acquisition efforts of the town. Temp and his involvement will be missed.

No further action was taken.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:50pm.